
Getting things done – Union Place
#dundeewestend

I have had numerous concerns from residents in Union Place recently about
overflowing rubbish at the Eurobins in Union Place and I therefore requested
from the City Council that an additional general waste Eurobin be provided
for residents.

I  am  pleased  to  have  now  received  positive  feedback  from  environment
management as follows :

“We’ve agreed to relocate the south-most set of bins within the car park
which will enable an additional bin for general waste to be added, thus
creating more capacity and reducing the opportunity for side waste and
littering in general.

We are going to monitor the bins in the coming weeks and make any necessary
adjustments thereafter.”
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